
Rob Roseman, BALLWIN, MO.
Please allow Spire to continue use of the STL pipeline through this winter 
and grant Spire continued use after this coming winter.  It would be a shame 
for FERC to go back on your word and revoke your prior approval after the 
pipe has been in use for over a year. It would also make FERC a less reliable 
agency and cause future risk and uncertainty to stakeholders in the energy 
industry.
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